
From: Cllr. Andrew Brown <Andrew.Brown@north-norfolk.gov.uk> 
Sent: Monday, April 17, 2023 9:33:01 AM 
To: Amanda Yacoubian <edgefieldpc@yahoo.com>; suzanne longe <suzanneallgood@aol.com>; 
anne harrap <edgefieldpcanneh@gmail.com>; emma cletheroe <edgefieldpcemmac@gmail.com>; 
Lin Pateman <astronanna@hotmail.com>; Jackie Cole <edgefieldpcjackiec@gmail.com> 
Subject: Edgefield PC meeting tonight 
  
Good morning 
 
Hope everyone is well. 
 
Sorry but I am unable to attend the meeting tonight as I will be working to explain to people on the 
doorstep our response to criticism by the recently invented 'Local Conservative Party'. Clearly not all 
sewage finds its way into our blue flag beaches! 
 
Please note that since we are in the restricted period because of the elections, I do not intend to send 
a District Council report on this occasion. 
 
I just wanted to say how much I have enjoyed working for residents in my Ward over the last 4 years 
during very challenging conditions at times for NNDC. If our polling research is as accurate as it was 
in 2019, I expect to be re-elected and if so I look forward to serving until 2027. 
 
I will finish by reminding everyone that voting registration closes at midnight tonight and the postal 
voting deadline is 4pm tomorrow. Proxy voting for those who miss closes on 25 April. 
 
Please note I will be on holiday from 12-19 May and therefore not available for meetings between 
these dates. 
 
With kind regards 
 
Andrew 

 
 
Cllr Andrew Brown  

Liberal Democrat 
North Norfolk District Council - Stody Ward Member 
07970 298695 
 
Portfolio holder for Planning and Enforcement 
Chair of Planning Policy and Built Heritage Working Party 
Member of Standards and Development Committees 
Corpusty and Saxthorpe Parish Councillor 
 
Serving the parishes of Briningham, Brinton with Sharrington, Corpusty with 
Saxthorpe, Edgefield, Melton Constable, Stody with Hunworth and Thornage with 
Little Thornage. 
 

Data Protection Statement 
 

I will only use any personal information provided to me to assist with your enquiry and/or complaint. 
  
I will only share your personal information with the council and other relevant councillors on a need 
to know basis. 
  



As a councillor I am subject to the data protection policy of my council and of my political party. I also 
control data where I deal with my constituents. 
  
Your details will be deleted after 1 year after your case is closed unless there is a basis in law or you 
consent to keeping it. You can withdraw your consent at any time. 
  
If you require me to delete your personal information please let me know along with a reason for 
requesting this. 
 


